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From: Historic Preservation Commission
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: Letter of Support for the fence at 2134 N. Terrace Avenue
Date: Wednesday, April 29, 2015 3:22:49 PM


Hi Linda,
Please add this to the file on 2134 N Terrace.  This came in to the HPC inbox.  I check every day. 
Somehow a bunch of new e-mails have shown up, from last week and earlier.
 
Carlen 
 
From: Stephen Thiel [mailto:stephenthiel@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 5:00 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: Letter of Support for the fence at 2134 N. Terrace Avenue
 
From: Stephen F. Thiel
          2328 E. Back Bay
 
Dear HPC,
I am expressing my total support for the proposed wraught iron fence for the rear and side
lotlines of the home at 2134 N. Terrace Avenue.  
I am the closest neighbor to the property and am the most impacted by this project.  Over the
past few years, I have watched as this home has been wonderfully preserved, expanded, and
revitalized.  \
I have reviewed the design, seen the actual physical layout of the fence, and can envision a
wonderful finished project.
Respectfully yours,
Stephen F. Thiel
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